
Prince George Golf & Curling Club 

Golf Course Dress Code 
At the Prince George Golf & Curling Club, we take pride in maintaining a welcoming yet professional 
atmosphere on our course. Our dress code ensures all golfers feel comfortable while upholding the 
traditions of the game. 

We are a softspike-only facility, but if you're sporting metal spikes, no worries—our team can 
swap them for softspikes in no time. Running shoes are also welcome for those who prefer them. 

Ladies: 
• Denim blue jeans are allowed, provided they are clean and free of rips or tears. 
• Shirts should be tasteful, without offensive slogans or images. 
• Shorts, skorts, and skirts are perfect for the course. 
• Cutoff shorts and boots are not permitted. 

Gentlemen: 
• Denim blue jeans are welcome if they are presentable and tear-free. 
• Shirts must have sleeves and should not feature offensive slogans or images. 
• Shirts are always required — no muscle shirts, please. 
• Cutoff shorts and boots are not allowed. 

 

Important Note: 
Golfers who do not adhere to the dress code may be asked to change before heading out to the 

course.  

Let’s keep the Prince George Golf & Curling Club a stylish and comfortable place for everyone. 
Thanks for helping us uphold these standards! 

 


